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NPDB and HIPDB Self-Query Reports 
 
 
National Practitioner Data Bank (NPDB) and Healthcare Integrity and Protection Data 
Bank (HIPDB) Self-Query Reports - required of all physician assistant applicants for 
licensure who have been licensed as a physician assistant in another state.  This is the only 
verification that will be accepted from an applicant, rather than directly from the source. 
 
Please access the National Practitioner Data Bank and Healthcare Integrity And Protection 
Data Bank website at http://www.npdb-hipdb.hrsa.gov/welcomesq.html and complete the on-
line application for the individual self-query request which you will submit electronically to the 
NPDB-HIPDB. The completed self-query request form must also be printed, signed, notarized 
and mailed to the NPDB-HIPDB with your credit card information for payment of the self-query 
(do not send this request to the Board).  The NPDB-HIPDB accepts credit card payment only 
(VISA, Mastercard, Discover card, and American Express). When you receive the self-query 
reports, forward both originals (NPDB and HIPDB), just as you received them, to the 
Board (do not send copies of the reports to the Board).  The reports should be current and 
having been completed within the past three months.  If you have questions you may contact the 
NPDB-HIPDB at 1-800-767-6732. 
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